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There is no reason for such a bill unless your goal is to exclude people from voting. 

The bill intentionally does this by calling for something like 1 voting booth per every 

35,000 voters. Not everyone has a day off where they can wait in line behind 13,782 

other citizens trying to vote.  

This is all completely absurd anyway because the existing voter registration system 

already requires proof of citizenship. If David Smith (who presumably wrote this bill) 

is genuinely concerned about non-citizens voting I recommend he type "voter 

registration in oregon" into google, hit enter, and read the first search result that 

comes up. Then we would have all been spared from reading his 21 pages of 

nonsense. 

In case it's unclear, I oppose the measure because it's objectively worse in every way 

than our current mail in system. 


